

11/22/11 **NEWSLETTER**

Opening to another snocross race season. Braaaaap!

These last few weeks have been crazy busy with getting ready for the race season. I spent the last four days practicing up in Hill City, MN on my new Ski-doo race buggy (on some awesome man-made snow). The first day of riding is always the toughest... no matter what you do for training leading into it, nothing can get you fully prepared to hang onto a snowmobile on a snocross track! But by today things were starting to click along really well and I feel about like I did at the end of last season. Every year I get more comfortable on my Moto Knee...so in theory, in about 7 years or so I should be as fast as I was before my accident...Lol. Or not. Well anyway, things are looking good going into the first race of the season up in Duluth this coming weekend. I will be racing the Pro Plus 30 class on Saturday from 12:00-7:00. For more info on the event check out www.isocracing.com. I'll send a newsletter following the event and let you all know how it went.

This winter is going to be quite exciting with some things beyond snocross. Since ESPN dropped all snocross events from the Winter X Games I will not be there with a snowmobile... but if all goes as planned I will be competing there on a snowboard in the Adaptive Boarder X event. This is a downhill race with six competitors racing down a course at the same time. I'm super excited to try out for this event and still have the chance to be part of the X Games in another event. Dec. will be a busy month with training for the Boarder X and along with that I will be part of another troop tour with the American 300 Warrior Tours. This will be a domestic tour to 3 military bases here in the US Dec. 13-20th. Stay Tuned for more info!! "Thank you" to all our sponsors for the continued support!!!

Mike Schultz #5
Photos from Quadna Mtn. Park in Hill City, MN







650BELOW